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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: September 14, 2022 

SUBJECT: Memorandum of Understanding – Savers Farm 

Subdivision Phases 8 & 9 

Based on conversation at the last Board study meeting, the developer has 
added sidewalks into the draft Memorandum of Understanding mark-ups, 
and still wishes to have privately maintained streets. 

The new marked-up draft is attached. 

If the develper’s proposed changes are acceptable to enough of the Board to 
move forward with creating an MOU ordinance for a vote, we will have that 
prepared for the October 3rd regular meeting. 


